
Community Development 
Department 

Memo 
DATE: February 2, 2023 

TO: Design Review Board  

FROM: Mackenzie Goldberg, Assistant Planner 

RE:  Additional Document, Item No. 3, Public Hearing – 626 Garfield 
Avenue (Project No. 2541-DRX/AUP)  

The attached written comment was received by12:00 p.m. on February 2, 2023. 



From: Tommy Han 
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 10:04 AM
To: PlanningComments <PlanningComments@southpasadenaca.gov>
Subject: Project# 2541-DRX-AUP 626 Garfield Ave

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of South Pasadena. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Design Review Board,
As a neighbor to the side ,I have no objections to the plan as long as:
1.The present walls and hedges between neighboring properties are not disturbed during and after construction.
2. The walls and  hedges remain between the two properties without any changes.
Thank you for your help!
Tommy Han




